Dr. Marie Griffin,
Chief Executive Officer,

1 Tuansgate,

Belgard Square East,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24

29th April 2013 

Our Ref: CMAS 35679

Re: Status of the purpose built childcare facility installed in the VEC Life Centre in Lucan Village

Dear Dr. Griffin,

At the Lucan Area Committee Meeting held on 23rd April 2013 the following question was approved:

"To ask the Manager if she will write to the CEO of County Dublin VEC requesting information on the current status of the purpose built Childcare Facility installed in the VEC LIFE Centre in Lucan Village?"
I should be obliged for your response to this question to enable me to revert to the Lucan Area Committee.

Yours sincerely,

________________________________

Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department
